
 

 

CMP/AUG/2019/0011 

15th August 2019 

 
Mr. Hassan Al Serkal  
EVP, COO – Head of Operations Division, Market Operations Division 
Dubai Financial Market 
P.O Box 9700 
Dubai - United Arab Emirates 
 
Dear Mr. Al Serkal, 

 

Subject: Results of GFH Financial Group’s Webcast for Q2 2019 Financials 
 
With reference to GFH’s market notification dated 13th August 2019 on the subject, and the 

web link to the replay of the webcast provided therein. We would like to advise our 

shareholders to ignore the previous link and to refer to the below link to watch the replay of 

the session: 

 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1040623285188355852  

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

  
 
Nabeel Mirza 
Head of Compliance  
  

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1040623285188355852

